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Dear friends, dear Meltemians,

Another year is over, for sure not many of 
us will miss 2020. We all went thru hard 
times and difficulties during the last 
months, but we managed to overcome 
this situation by staying positive, and 
waiting for best days to come.
Despite all regulations regarding Covid 19 
preventions, some of you managed to 
come this year again in Rodos, where we 
still had a great time on the beach, and 
one of the windiest summer! 2020 was 
not so healthy, but was very windy J
Lets hope for a healthy and windy 2021, 
and be all together again on the beach! 
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From the end of the last season we already 
started different renovations, and the 
installations of air-conditions at Anemos 
apartments. Working hard to keep and make 
your favorite places cozy and relax during 
your holidays on the island.
We, at Meltemi and Anemos will be more than 
happy to welcome all of you again this 
summer, to share and make wonderful 
memories together. Without you, Meltemians, 
the atmosphere on the beach would not be 
the same! Looking forward for windy days on 
the water, lazy ones by the beach or the pool, 
BBQs and of course our traditional après surf 
beer :)
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! Last but not least,
we want to thank each and every one of you 
who supported Meltemi and Anemos by 
coming or tried to come last summer despite 
the difficult situation. We really appreciated 
it, and are grateful to all of you.

And now, lets have a great, healthy, windy 
new year! 
All of our best wishes for 2021!!!
Keep safe, keep positive and see you very 
soon!

Take care

Zuzana, Georges, Martin


